
 

 

 

 

 

Memorandum 
To: Livingston County Board of Commissioners 
From: Sue Bostwick, Equalization Director 
Date:  
Re:  2024 EMS Millage  

 

Attached you will find the 2024 Millage Request (L-4029) for Livingston County EMS. The 

millage on the form has been calculated using the correct millage rollback calculation as 

prescribed under Article 9 of the Michigan Constitution, and further directed by the State Tax 

Commission. 

 

The millage requested is for the winter tax billing. The L-4029 must be approved by September 

30th to be eligible to levy. The millage request is for Extra Voted EMS millage was approved by 

the majority of the electors of the county. Should you have any questions or concerns regarding 

the millage, or how it was calculated, please contact me. 

 

 

 

 

 


